
 

 

 

 

 

Seva School, Eden House, Eden Road, 
Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB 

Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

Wednesday 19th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In celebration of the opening of the Piri Building we look forward to seeing you, your family 

and friends at the open evening on Friday 21st June 2024 from 3:30pm to 6:30pm at Seva 
School. During the evening, there will be an opportunity to see the school on a tour, listen 
to a presentation about the recent progress made and enjoy some refreshments.  

Students are expected in school all day as usual and wearing the full correct school logo 
uniform. If they have PE on the day, they are expected to wear the full correct PE logo 
uniform. We will require all students to come to school wearing a head covering that is 
either plain black or blue. Every student wearing school uniform should be wearing a tie and 
all students should be wearing black footwear. 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Vaheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Vaheguru Ji Ke Fateh. 

 

Kind Regards, 

S Sanghera 

Mrs S Sanghera  

Principal 


